

SILKMEN SUPPORTERS TRUST

MINUTES OF MEETING
HELD ON
11TH MARCH 2019

PRESENT: Andy Worth
 Andy Mellor
 Steve Littler
 Myra Clarke
 Chrissie Thompson
 James Wilson
 Bernie Rickman
 Marie Grundy

IN ATTENDANCE: ROBERT TRAFFORD

1. APOLOGIES

Ryan Cawley, Jon Smart, John Abbott

2. MINUTES OF LAST MEETING

These were agreed as a correct record

3. MATTERS ARISING

None

4. DISABILITIES MATTERS

Andy M asked if anything further had been heard about the Radio Link. A meeting is to be arranged with Canalside Radio regarding this. Rob to do an interview with Andy M regarding Disability issues for official website.

Bernie informed the meeting that he had received information from Yeovil FC Disability issues which he will forward to Andy M.

5. MEMBERSHIP

Bernie updated the meeting on membership issues. No further new members reported. He is looking at making it easier to join direct on line. Bernie to produce a document regarding a more structure membership.

Corporate membership to be looked at. Overtures to be made to previous corporate people to see what they would like as part of the package.

6. LOTTO

A formal request has been made by the SST to take over the lotto. Further discussion to be held with lotto committee to clarify details.

Andy W has spoken with a company that supplies Tote machines and has past the information on the Kevin Green. It may need the SST/Lotto to support the initial cost of purchasing the tickets for this when in situ.

James suggested the possibility of joining up with the Cricket Club and Rugby Club to increase the membership of the lotto. Discussion was held on how the proportioning the money would work out. Further thought to be given to this.

7. SUBSIDIES COACHES

An approach had been made from a club official around the SST subsidising coaches to away matches. This was discussed and it was agreed that this could be a further Agenda item.

8. ANY OTHER BUSINESS

Letter of intent regarding shares has still not been received. No money will be handed over to the club unless this is available.

Approach has been received from Richard Patrick regarding the facilities Available in the press box Rob explained the situation from the club perspective. Richard to be asked to go through the club to make this an official request by the club.

Rob requested support in circulating the posters for the next few games.

9. DATE OF NEXT MEETING

The next meeting will be held on Monday 8th April 2019 7:45 pm. Venue to be the Pack Horse Bowling Club.